From:

To: M25 Junction 10

Subject: M25 Junction 10/A3 Site visit nominated for 14th January
Date: 17 December 2019 14:11:34

Dear Sirs,

Following a Painshill Resident’s meeting we have noticed that the potential
site visit for the 141" January 2020 is due to start from Guildford , The

Mandolay Hotel. | notice that the full itinerary will be available on the 7th
January 2020 and that accommodation on the provided transport will be
limited. As such and due to the fact that up to 6 to 8 residents of Painshill
Residences may wish to attend, in order to ease passenger spaces and the
necessity to travel to Guildford, we would wish to join the site visit party at
Painshill Resident Entrance or nearby only to discuss and view the proposed
new access road for The Guiles Association, Painshill Emergency
entrance/exit and Court Close Farm access route . If this is possible that
would be great.

One of our main contentions for this access road is the back up and further
congestion which potentially will occur due to the proximity of the New
Access Road to Painshill Roundabout slip road onto the A3 West Bound. To
view our concerns you need to travel around Painshill Roundabout at peak
times morning and evening to see the existing traffic volume.

When your itinerary for this site visit comes out could you please advise if
this would be possible.

Regards,
Robert J. Brown
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